
March 20, 2008                               

USER NOTICE 

ProSight Safety Eyewear 

Model: Driller (part # 77106 to 77111 inclusive) 

Dear Customer, 

Prosight Distributing Inc. (ProSight Eyewear) is voluntarily removing the 

Driller model, (part numbers 77106 to 77111 inclusive, in ALL lens colors), 
distributed between August 1, 2007 and September 30, 2007 from the 

marketplace.  The reason for the removal is a failure to pass yearly testing to 

CSA Z94.3-02 standards for Safety Spectacles. This item still meets ANSI Z87.1 

standards for Protective Spectacles.  

Please immediately stop using, selling or distributing the affected product, which 

was supplied to you by ProSight Distributing Inc. during the period noted above. 

To answer questions, or to help determine product possibly affected by 
this user notice, please contact Prosight Distributing Inc. at (877) 786-3642. 

 
Returns / Refunds 
If a Sales Representative from ProSight has not provided you with a refund for 

this model already, they will complete a credit on site for you within the next six 

weeks. 

 
 

ProSight Safety Eyewear 
75 Skyline Crescent NE 
Calgary, AB T2K 5X2 

Phone: 403.516.6600 Toll-Free: 877.786.3642 Fax: 403.275.6973 
e-mail: info@prosighteyewear.com  web: www.prosighteyewear.com 
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